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Bid 2022-03 Shop 1. Discuss, Accept/Reject Bid #2022-03 Shop Tank Recoating Project

Tank Recoating

DEPARTMENT INVOLVED: WTP — Public Services

BACKGROUND/SUMMARY:

City Staff along with Albert A. Webb and Associates have been working together for the Shop Tank
Recoating Project. Two Bids were received and opened on April 26,2022.

Webb recommends that the City award the contract for the referenced project to Simpson Sandblasting &
Special Coatings, Inc. in the amount of $695,060.00.

e Simpson Sandblasting & Special Coatings, Inc.  $695,060.00
e  Unified Field Services Corporation $806,568.00

Engineer’s estimate of $825,000
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April 28, 2022

Mr. Jackie Loper
City of Imperial
420 South Imperial

Imperial, California 92251

RE: Bid Review for the Shop Tank Recoating Project — Bid No. 2022-03

Murrieta, CA 92562

951.686.1070

Dear Mr. Loper:

We have reviewed the two (2) bid proposals received on April 26, 2022 for the above referenced
project. The apparent low bid proposal of $695,060.00 was received from Simpson Sandblasting &
Special Coatings, Inc. of Fontana, California and the bid proposal of $806,568.00 was received from
Unified Field Services Corporation of Bakersfield, California.

Based upon Webb’s review of the proposals, both were found to comply with the requirements and
intent of the specifications. Our routine check of the contractor license, using the California
Contractors State License Board’s website, indicated that both Contractor’s licenses are in good
standing.

A review of the Certified Data Sheet submitted by both companies in their proposal included coatings
from manufacturers listed in the contract documents.

Based upon our review and evaluation of the bid proposal and the engineer’s estimate of $825,000,
Webb recommends that the City award the contract for the referenced project to Simpson Sandblasting
& Special Coatings, Inc. in the amount of $695,060.00.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact our office.

Sincerely,
ALBERT A. WEBB ASSOCIATES

Uos B4

Shane Bloomfield, PE
Senior Engineer
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www.webbassociates.com



